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Progress on Year plan 

I’m pleased to say that the Internal Governance Committee has almost completed reviewing all 

policies and bylaws that were set out for the 2023/24 year! We look forward to our final 

suggestions and changes being brought forward to the SRA in the upcoming weeks. 

Furthermore, the new policy review schedule has almost been completed and will be in effect 

for the new AVP Internal Governance.  

 

Past Events, Projects, & Activities 

Past projects since last report: 

• Key Access Protocol OP: Reviewed with no suggestions/changes needed 

• Marketing and Communications Department: Reviewed with no suggestions 

• Role of the MSU in Elections OP: Reviewed and changes have been suggested 

• Education and Advocacy Department OP: Reviewed and changes have been suggested 

 

Upcoming Events, Projects, & Activities  

Bringing forward to the SRA for approval with suggested changes: 

• Role of the MSU in Elections OP 

• Education and Advocacy Department OP 



We are looking forward to reviewing and seeing the new Policy Approval OP 

 

Successes 

On track to complete everything that we outlined at the beginning of the year. We have also had 

productive conversations with the Education Team regarding their two OPs and gathered any 

suggestions/changes they had in mind.  

 

Current Challenges  

No current challenges at this moment.  

 

Volunteers  

Thankful for my committee members who have put in excellent work over the year!  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Piper Plavins 

Associate Vice-President: Internal Governance 

McMaster Students Union 

avpinternal@msu.mcmaster.ca  
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